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26/08/2021  17:45:522021/1927/P OBJ Alice Farmer I wish object to the planning application for the live performance space at Page House. 

A live theatre is going to impact on the local amenity negatively because of the increased number of people on 

our residential streets late at night. The application is making an alcohol license application for 7 days a week 

and I understand that they are applying for pub alcohol hours which I am told is not usual for a live theatre 

space.

The cinema hasn¿t opened to the public as so we are yet to see what kind of impact this is going to have on 

our local amenity late at night. Increasing the numbers with a live theatre with a bar is not appropriate for our 

local streets. Newton Street and Parker Street have large numbers of residences and we need to be able to 

sleep in our homes at night with-out being disturbed by increased footfall, voices from people leaving Page 

House. Increasing the numbers of people attending Page House at night when we don¿t know the impact of 

the cinema would be damaging to the local community and amenity. The dispersal is a major issue and if the 

bar is open and people continue to stay in the bar after a performance then how can there be a managed 

dispersal? We have no evidence that it will work and to increase the use would be very bad for us as 

residents.

I object to the application and ask Camden to consider the local amenity and not grant this application.
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